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Looking After Ourselves and 
Each Other 

Science 
 

Our topic for this half term is Animals, Includ-
ing Humans. We will learn about how animals 
change and grow, and identify what they need 

in order to survive. 

Meet the Team 

Team Leader: Lena 

Teaching Staff: Ana and Tom 
 

Support Staff: Allison, Valerie, Elizabeth, 
Bella 

Topic 

This half term we will have a history focus on 
Kings and Queens in the United Kingdom. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at 
Home 

Please continue to read with your child on a 
daily basis -  both their colour banded   

reading book as well as picture and infor-
mation or poetry books.  

Spellings and Maths homework will be sent 
home . Learning through play and having 
fun are always important too. Baking, set-
ting up the table, writing shopping lists…  

Writing 

We will develop our writing through both 
fiction and non-fiction narratives. We will 
practice saying a      sentence before we 
write it using visuals. We will also start to 

make simple additions, revisions and correc-
tions to our writing.  

Reading 

Phonics will be on a daily basis this term. 
We will be learning to read a wider range 

of common exception words. We will also be 
developing our comprehension skills and 

exploring new vocabulary. We will be focus-
ing on a different word everyday to develop 

vocabulary choices. 

Mathematics 

We will focus on securing our knowledge of 
numbers to 10, 100 and 1000. We will learn 

how to solve addition and subtraction    
problems using a variety of methods      

Including partitioning. We will also develop 
our reasoning skills and learn how to justify 

our answers. 

PSHE 
This half term we are using ‘Here We Are’ by 
Oliver Jeffers to talk about how we can look 
after ourselves and each other. We will have 
regular circle times and  opportunities for    

children to ask questions, share their          
experiences and talk about their concerns. 

P.E. 
The Resource Base will have PE  on Wednesdays. 

Please ensure that your child comes in to school 

in their PE kit on Wednesday.  


